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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

TREE PLANTING 

The Greenbelt 

On Saturday, October 25th, residents, friends and relatives all came together to plant trees in the greenbelt 
areas of our OHHA community.  These trees will add value to our properties as they add beauty to the area.  
Over one hundred new trees were planted including Monterey Cypress, Incense Cedar and Coastal Redwood.  
As they grow, the trees will also help to improve the environment.   
 

Thank you to everyone who came out and helped to plant or who provided food for us that day:  Terri 
Tomaso · Rod & Frances Karg · Melanie Bartlett · Barbara & Steve Naslund · Mike, Paula, Nicole & Derek Kuntz 
and their friends Cody, Patrick and Missy · Al & Joan Brekke · Mystère Sapia and her sister Melody “Mel” Gibson · 
Jim & Ellen Wrona · Tom and Austria Cho · Tom and Alec Dominy · Pete Lonero · Jerry Gifford. 

(With every 10 lunch or dinner dishes, one free lunch 
special or dinner dish!) 
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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors 

Halloween evening was relatively uneventful for our 
neighborhood, with only one incidence of distur-
bance reported and responded to.  Trick-or-Treaters 
came and went safely.  However, there was a fair 
amount of litter and debris left from the less consid-
erate visitors to our area.   

The following morning several homeowners were 
observed walking through the neighborhood with 
garbage bags cleaning up what they could.  On  
behalf of the Board and other residents we thank 
you (you know who you are). 

We’re on the Web! 

www.oakhillshoa.org 

HALLOWEEN 
CLEANUP  

PILFERING OF PRODUCE 

In recent weeks there have been incidents of fruit being 
pilfered from off trees in backyards.  This is not only a 
petty theft but is also trespassing, neither of which is tol-
erated within this community.  Reports were filed and 
steps have been taken to identify the individual(s) respon-
sible.  As we approach the holiday season these and 
other such activities tend to increase.  It is always good 
practice to be aware of your own surroundings and what 
is going on in your neighborhood but especially so at this 
time of year.  If you observe any suspicious person(s) or 
activity, you are encouraged to contact the Sheriff’s  
department immediately (831-769-8888).  Do not attempt 
to confront individuals yourself. 

UPS MADE EASY 
Once again the Board has approved UPS’s placement of a P.O.D. 
in the pool house parking lot during the months of November 
and December.  This will be a staging point for package delivery 
within the Oak Hills neighborhood and will also be a drop-off 
point for outgoing packages.  Contact UPS directly at  
1-800-742-5877 for specific directions and availability if you are 
planning to utilize the drop-off service or go to www.ups.com. 

Q&A CORNER:  We enjoyed the Holiday Deco-
rating Contest the HOA held a couple of years ago.  A lot 
of homes participated and the neighborhood looked 
great.  Are there any plans that Homeowners Association 
may have in sponsoring a Holiday Decorating Contest this 
year? 

That sounds like a great suggestion and it  will be dis-
cussed at the November Board Meeting.  If the Board 
chooses to sponsor this year’s Holiday  Decorating Con-
test, there will be specific details in a mailing that will be 
going out at the end of this month. 

If you have a question, please email it to  
office@oahkillshoa.org and we will do the best to  
get an answer to you in the next issue. 


